
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th May 2021 
 
 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
 
The school photographers will be in school on Weds 9th June to take individual 
school photos.  There’ll be no PE this day so please can children come in their 
uniforms. 
 
Unfortunately, due to ongoing covid restrictions we are unable to invite parents in for 
younger/older sibling photos or have sibling group photo’s taken within school.   
 
Any queries please contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Essex 

Bonington Drive, Arnold, 
Nottingham 

NG5 7EX 
Tele: 0115 8408068 
Fax:  0115 8408708 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex 

Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk 


